
Welcome to Garendon Park 
Garendon Park has been opened to the public for the first 
time in centuries.   
 
The Park began as a Cistercian Monastery in the 13th 
Century. You can see the stones of Garendon Abbey in the 
wall as you walk towards the footpath into the Park. 
 
The Park surrounding Garendon Hall was landscaped in the 
1730s, including several fantastic monuments include a 
Temple and an “Arc de Triumph”.  The Hall was demolished 
in 1964 but the landscape remained.   
 
The restoration and opening of the Park and its structures 
was a condition of planning permission for a substantial 
housing development.  Whilst the housing development is 
on the north side, we have access to the Park today via a 
footpath several yards up the lane north of the Obelisk. 
 
If you would like to know more 
and help us to make the best of 
Garendon Park for everyone, 
please go to the link below 
www.garendon.freeuk.com and 
complete the Contact Form.  
Thank you. 

 

 

You are welcome to walk  

through the Park on the red routes. 

http://www.garendon.freeuk.com/


Come back next year and more paths will be 

open. 

 



 


